
 

 

 

 
            15 February 2024  
 
 
World Book Day – Friday 8rd March  

 
  
           
            
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Friday 8th March. The day will be full of fun activities for the 

children to take part in and this year we have decided to give the children the choice of dressing up as any book 

character. We look forward to seeing what fantastic creations the children come up with and will spend time during 

the day sharing our favourite book characters and the reasons behind our costume choices. 

As a part of our celebrations, we would also like to invite adults to a reading morning at school. The doors will 

open at 8:30 as usual and you will have the opportunity to come into the classroom with your child and share a 

book with them. A bell will ring at 8:55 and adults can leave the school through the main gates. We look forward 

to seeing you then.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Beard  

English Lead, Senior Leader 

 

 
 

 

 


